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Dear Councillor Roodhouse
Warwickshire’s Health OSC Response to WMAS Consultation Proposals

Thank you for your letter of 25 September 2007 in relation to the above. | would like to take
this opportunity to thank you once again for your Committee’s letter of 5 September 2007
and for the support given to the Trust for its proposal to reconfigure the Emergency
Operations Centres (ECC’s).

[ am pleased that Members of your Committee enjoyed their visits to Brierley Hill and
Leamington Spa and | am grateful for your words of thanks. Members are always welcome
to attend any of our EOC’s and | will be informing each Council within the West Midlands
Region of the Trust's decision on reconfiguration after 28 November 2007.

If there is anything 1 can do in the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely

Anthony C Marsh
Chief Executive Officer

CC: Alwin McGibbon — Health Scrutiny Officer

Anthony C Marsh
Chief Executive

Sir Graham Meldrum CBE OStl
Chairman




